
 
 
 

New Bridport Pier 
Information Session 

Marine and Safety Tasmania (MAST), on behalf of the State Government and with the 
assistance of the Dorset Council, is assessing options and undertaking stakeholder 
engagement to identify the preferred location for a new Pier in Bridport. 

The Government’s election commitment is to provide Bridport with a recreational 
Pier that can be used by the local community and visitors to the area. 

Information on the potential sites will be available via the MAST and Dorset Council 
Facebook pages and MAST website from 21st March 2024. 

An invitation is also extended to the community to attend an information session. The 
public can visit at any time between 4pm-6pm on the day to discuss the advantages 
and disadvantages of each identified site with members of the project team. 
 
 
DATE:   Thursday 28th March 2024  

TIME:   4.00pm – 6.00pm 

LOCATION:  Bridport Hall 
 
 
For those people who are unable to attend the drop-in session, an online survey will 
be accessible via a QR code or link on the MAST website from Thursday 28th March 
2024. 


